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Parent Night 
 

 The next “Parent Night” at the 
LCTC building is scheduled for 
February 5, 2015 at 5:30.  The 
students will be working hard to 
perform a “Readers Theater” for 
their families.  There will be two 
performances, one from Mrs. 
Kautzmann’s class and the other 
from Mrs. Richardson’s class.  

 

 The Mad Scientist visited the 
ELL students with hands-on 
activities involving the layers of 
earth’s crust and the movement 
of the earth that causes earth 
quakes.  

 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

 December 19th – Early Out 

 Christmas holiday break – 

December 22nd through 

January 2nd 

 School begins on January 5th, 

2015. 
 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year to you and your family! 

LCTC Learning Leaders 
 

The ELL students are continuing to 
build on their English vocabulary. 
Also, the students are learning 
strategies such as inference, 
background knowledge, and context 
clues to become better readers.  
The students gained knowledge 
through pictures, stories, and hands-
on activities of the Mayflower and 
the first pilgrims. 
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